Department of City Development

Room 306 - City Hall
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
Joseph G. Heck, AICP 262-636-9151
Assistant Director of City Development City of Racine, Wisconsin Fax: 262-636-9329

Brian F. O’Connell, AICP
Director of City Development

November 30, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request for endorsement of a Transit-Oriented Development Portfolio,
Racine, Wisconsin.

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:

As part of the alternatives analysis being prepared for the Kenosha-Racine-Milwaukee
commuter transit service, the HNTB consulting firm has prepared a Transit-Oriented
Development Portfolio, Racine, Wisconsin, and requested that the City of Racine
formally endorse the report.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the City Plan Commission for review and

recommendation.
Sincerely,
%&M/‘f 7~ 7
Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development
C: Richard Jones, Commissioner of Public Works
Michael Glasheen, Transit Planner
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